
                                                      Bulletin Announcements                                                             
                          July 17, 2022 

 

 The Sanctuary flowers today are given to the glory of God, and are dedicated in loving memory 

of Christopher Marc Chesser who entered the church triumphant on July 25, 2018.  Given with 

love by his parents, Angela and Marc Chesser.  Forever 31! 

 

As our Mission project for the week of Vacation Bible School,  we have been collecting school 
supplies and backpacks for Washington Shores Elementary school.  We wanted to help 
struggling families of the same area as Washington Shores Food Pantry.  We are extending the 
invitation to the congregation to donate school supplies through the end of July.   
 

Cash donations are welcomed, as well. Monies can be used for other needs of children such as 
jackets for cold weather or sneakers for P.E. class.  You may drop your school supplies on 
Sunday in the West Transept or your checks in the offering plate. 

                             Thank you so much for your generosity!   

                                   Ushers Luncheon Meeting 
WHAT: USHERS LUNCH 
WHEN: After worship, today, July 17th 
WHERE: Struble Fellowship Hall 
WHO: You! Anyone who has served as an usher at Park Lake, or is interested in 
learning about the work.   
Please join us after worship for a pizza lunch to discuss ushering at Park Lake; how we have been doing it, 
and how we may improve for the future. We would like to make usher service a meaningful way for more 
church members to serve their congregation and are eager to share what we have been discussing, and hear 
your ideas. 

Vision Team Workshop for Elders and Deacons, Saturday, July 23, 10:00 am - 12noon,  
with Dr. Cheryl Carson, Associate Executive Presbyter Central Florida Presbytery. 

Page Turners Book Club , Page Turners will meet on July 28, 10 AM in the Koinonia room, as usual.   

July book is Eleanor Oliphant Is Completely Fine by Gail Honeyman.   Contact Anne Gardepe 
annegard64@gmail.com for meeting details. 

GayStraight@Park Lake, Gay/Straight @ Park Lake is meeting a week later than usual in July. We 

will gather on Thursday, July 28th, at 6:00 pm at the home of Howard Vincent Kurtz and Howard 

Jaffe. Our hosts will provide a “southern picnic” that evening, including southern fried chicken, 

corn bread, potato salad, baked beans, etc. The Howards live at 370 White Oak Circle in Maitland 

32751. Please come enjoy our hosts’ hospitality and an evening of fellowship. For more information please 

contact Tony Boada Davila at luis.boadadavila@ @gmail.com or Sue Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com. 

Hope to see you there.  

Annual Combined Adult Sunday School, 9:00am,  Struble Fellowship Hall, July 17, 24 and 31st, 
Join us in July for our annual adult classes which will be "welcoming" leading thinkers of the church 
by way of the TheoEd series.   

http://gmail.com/
mailto:sthomp0708@aol.com


Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                 Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                Sebber Banda 
                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

Pledged Income  

Thru  07/10/22  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  07/10/22 

Budget  $273,213 Budget  $26,666 

Actual  $229,599 Actual  $40,853 

Difference ($43,614) Difference $14,187 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  05/31/22 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $262,379 $266,434 ($4,055) 

Actual  $239,664 $245,332 ($5,668) 

 

                               FOOD COLLECTION— 
            for WASHINGTON SHORES                                 

         PRESBYTERIAN - FOOD PANTRY  
            The next donation day will be: 

                           Tuesday, July 26 
 

Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive at 
the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of Highland.  
Donations may also be dropped off on Sundays before or 
after worship, in the West transept,  in the Sanctuary.   

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Food with pop tops 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Cereal 
 

(low stock items in bold) 

*please check expiration dates on food items 
before donating. 

Online Church Directory  
Coming Soon!   

 
 

We are working on a new church directory which will be available through the Instant Church Directory app, 
online or a printed version (upon request).  
 

We need a photo of you or your family! 
 
• Please email your individual or family photo that you wish to add to the online directory to carol-

parklake@gmail.com. 
or 

• If you would like us to use the photo from the previous pictorial directory, let us know, we will obtain the 
previous photo and add to the directory for you. 

or  
• You don't have a recent photo? We will arrange to have someone take an informal photo to submit to 

the online directory on Sunday before worship.  


